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DATE:
February 25, 2010
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer
Project Development Branch
SUBJECT:
Revision of Section 601, Structural Concrete Acceptance
Effective this date, our unit is issuing a new standard special provision, Revision of Section 601, Structural Concrete Acceptance.   This new special provision is 1 page long and is dated February 25, 2010.  Use this standard special provision on projects having any class of concrete, beginning with projects advertised on or after March 25, 2010.  Please feel free, however, to use this special provision in projects advertised before this date.

This new standard special provision defines requirements for coring concrete structures during construction to evaluate structural adequacy.   Situations where structural adequacy may need to be evaluated include low field break results, inadequate or improper curing, or inadequate cold weather protection.
Those of you who keep books of standard special provisions should add this new special provision to your file.  For your convenience, we are including a new Index of Standard Special Provisions, dated February 25, 2010.  In addition, this and other special provisions issued this date will be available on the CDOT Construction Specifications Web Page:
http://www.dot.state.co.us/DesignSupport/Construction/2005SpecsBook/2005index.htm
Please visit the hyperlink titled “Recently Issued Special Provisions”.
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